
October 2018 

Villa-Wide Therapeutic Recreation 
Programs & Events for October 2018 

1, 15, 29 – 6:00 Monday Manicures in the Conservatory Lounge 

2, 9, 16, 23, 30 – 2:00 Bingo in the Auditorium  

4, 11, 18, 25 – 10:30 Knit and Chat in the Conservatory Lounge 

4 – 2:30 Sandwich Making in the Auditorium 

8 – 2:00 Thankfulness Tea in the Conservatory Lounge 

9, 23 – 6:30 Men’s Club in the Conservatory Lounge 

10 – 2:00 Resident Council in the Auditorium 

10 – 2:00 Karaoke Party in the Conservatory Lounge 

13 – 2:00 Hymn Sing in the Auditorium 

24 – 2:00 Monthly Auction in the Auditorium 

25 - 2:15 Pottery in the Auditorium 

30 - 2:30 Halloween Event in the Auditorium 

 

 

  



  



 

 

 
Flu Season is fast approaching and we want to be prepared 
for the 2018/2019 season. The best defense against 
contracting Influenza is a good offense  
 

1. ALL RESIDENTS LIVING IN LONG TERM CARE (LTC) 
SHOULD GET THEIR FLU SHOT AS SOON AS IT IS 
AVAILABLE (Please ensure you have provided the Villa with 
consent for your loved one to get their flu shot. The Villa will 
announce when it is starting it’s flu shot clinics in October / 
November) 
 

2. FAMILIES MEMBERS & FRIENDS OF LTC RESIDENTS 
SHOULD ALSO GET THE FLU SHOT (you can be a flu virus 
carrier without even knowing it & you are putting your loved ones 
at risk) 

 
3. STAFF WORKING IN LONG TERM CARE SHOULD ALSO GET 

THEIR FLU SHOT (to protect themselves, their own families and 
the residents they  care for) 

 
4. EVERYONE SHOULD WASH THEIR HANDS FREQUENTLY 

BEFORE AND AFTER VISITING USING HAND SANITIZER 
LOCATED THROUGHOUT THE VILLA 

 
5. FAMILY  & FRIENDS SHOULD NOT VISIT A LTC RESIDENT IF 

THEY ARE FEELING UNWELL (having symptoms such as 
coughing, chest congestion, runny nose, sore throat, fever, chills ) 

 
6. FAMILY AND STAFF NEED TO BE AWARE & FOLLOW THE 

POSTED DROPLET OR CONTACT PRECAUTION SIGNS 



(please wear the personal protective equipment – masks if 
required) 

 
7. FAMILIES ARE ASKED TO PLEASE ADHERE TO OUTBREAK 

PROTOCOLS (NOT TAKE RESIDENTS OFF THEIR HOME 
AREA IF THE UNIT IS IN OUTBREAK) 

 
8. THAT ILL RESIDENTS, NOT BE BROUGHT TO THE DINING 

ROOM FOR MEALS IF THEY ARE UNWELL & INSTEAD HAVE 
THEIR MEALS IN THEIR ROOM OR IN A SEPARATE AREA 
SUCH AS THE ACTIVITY ROOM. 
If anyone has questions with regards to Flu Immunization or 
Outbreak protocols, please call Natalie Cameron at ext. 2228 or 
speak with the Home area DOC or ADOC. 
 
 

 
Great News 

Eda Cipolla has volunteered to be the new 
Chair of St. Joseph’s Villa Family Council. Eda 
is a long time volunteer of the Villa who 
currently has a family member residing at the 
Villa.    

The first meeting will be October 15 at 1:00 
p.m.-3:00 p.m. in the Villa Boardroom.  Any family member 
wishing to attend, please feel free.   

Eda will be recruiting volunteers to create an executive.   

 

  



 



 


